DATA PROTECTION IN YOUR CLASS

You are the masters of your own data!

Message to all class representatives and all parents within EEB3 classes

Brussels, 25 September 2018

Dear Parents,

In conformity with the new EU General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), which

is applicable as from 25 May 2018, the class representatives elected in the initial class

meetings may collect the data of parents within the class (for example, name,

surname, telephone and e-mails) only with their explicit consent.

This is a key requirement that must be respected.

We inform you that neither the School nor the Parents Association (APEEE) may
transfer any parents' data to the class representatives for internal communication
purposes within the classes. Both maintain and use them for specific purposes, which

are highlighted in their respective privacy notices (School, APEEE) and we are not

allowed to transfer them.

We count on your understanding and good cooperation!

School Director President of the Parents Association

E. De Tournemire A. Papadopoulos


https://www.apeeeb3.be/privacy-policy-gdpr
https://www.eeb3.eu/en/legal-notice/

